MEMORANDUM

DATE:  7/29/15

FROM:  Ken Mitchell/EPA Region 4

TO:   Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket Id: OAR–2013-0602

SUBJECT:  Discussion of the Clean Power Plan at the Georgia Institute of Technology


SUMMARY:        

[bookmark: _GoBack]Region 4 provided information on the Clean Power Plan to students studying climate change at the Georgia Institute of Technology in Atlanta, GA, on March 4, 2015.  The Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants was proposed on June 2, 2014.  

ATTENDEES:

EPA
Ken Mitchell/EPA R4

External Stakeholders
Georgia Tech students studying climate change (course instructor is Dr. Kim Cobb)

ATTACHMENT


